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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7723.1 
 
Date of response: 21/08/2023 
 
Request: 
 
On May 16th I brought to the attention of the LFB that the restaurant Boys'n'Berry (839 Fulham Rd, SW6 
5HQ) had some irregular fire exits among other safety issues. I've been in touch. I was just informed that 
an inspection was performed, but that I should request more information through here. I would like to 
know what actions have been taken. 
 
 
Response: 
 
Further to your request, a Fire Audit Safety report was completed on the 12th June 2023.  The outcome 
of the report was Low Risk, therefore a Notification of Deficiencies (NOD) was issued on the 11th July 
2023. Please see below for a redacted copy of the letter and the NOD. Personal data has been redacted 
in accordance with section 40 of the FOIA – Personal Information. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
  

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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